

Town of Upper Marlboro

Town Hall, 14211 School Lane Upper Marlboro, MD 20772 Tel: (301) 627-6905 Fax: (301) 627-2080 info@uppermarlboromd.gov www.uppermarlboromd.gov

Mailing address: P.O. Box 280 • Upper Marlboro, MD 20773-0280

MEMORANDUM

To: Board of Town Commissioners

From: Kyle Snyder, Town Administrator

Date: Tuesday July 19th, 2022

Re: July 2022 Treasurer Report

Commissioners,

As advised previously, there will not be a Treasurer's report for the month of July 2022. This is because there will be two reports issued in August 2022, one for year end FY2022 and one for Year to Date for FY2023.

This is due to the Town's accounting firm being tied up closing out FY22 and separating the FY22 invoices being processed in the month of July from the new FY23 invoices and beginning the audit process.